
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

16 October 2023 
 
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s), 
 

Reception and KS1 visit to Cineworld Castleford- Thursday 9th November 
 
The ‘Into Film’ event provides an opportunity for children to visit the cinema. Going to the cinema is one of the 
Carleton Park 50 experiences. 
 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be visiting Cineworld Castleford on 9th November 2023 in school time to watch 
‘The Smeds & The Smoos’ and ‘Superworm’. To allow the trip to go ahead, a non-refundable voluntary 
contribution of £4.00 is required by Friday 27th October. Please note, if we receive insufficient funds then the 
trip may be cancelled. If the trip is cancelled by school then the contributions will be refunded. Visits are 
carefully costed but should there be any surpluses these will be dealt with as per the Charging and Remissions 
policy which is available on the school website. 
 
The school’s preferred method of payment is online using the My Child At School system where you can also 
grant permission for your child to participate. All trips can be found in `Trips’ in the menu. Please contact the 
school office for details of how to register if required. 
 
If you are in receipt of Free School Meals and you need support with payment for this trip please contact the 
school office for further details. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs S Humphreys 
Assistant Headteacher & Year 1 Teacher  
 


